P4C Newsletter Term 1
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Welcome to P4C

My name is Miss Mhairi Leat and I will be your child’s class teacher.  I am delighted to be working with your child and look forward to sharing their work and development with you as they progress through this year at Kintore Primary School.

Timetable

Our specialist times this term are as follows:

Monday – P.E with Miss Leat

Tuesday – I.C.T with Mr Wilson

Wednesday – P.E with Ms Armstrong

Miss Cree will also be covering Health once a week with the class.
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The class will visit the library every second Thursday of this term.  

Dates are as follows: 18th August, 1st September, 15th September and 29th September.  Please check return date stamps in books to ensure books are returned in time. 

Homework

Homework will be issued on Thursdays, to be completed and returned for the following Tuesday.  Homework will have been discussed and explained and will either relate to current work in class or to revision of previous skills and knowledge covered in class.  

If you have any comments or concerns, please write a note in the Home-School/Reading Record book so I can help in any way.

Please could you also check and sign any homework so that I can see you are aware of what your child has for homework and that you are happy with their efforts. 
P.E.
Please ensure that your child has a named P.E. with them every Monday to keep in school for the week.  The children are asked to take their kits home on Fridays for washing.

Clothing
Please could you ensure that all clothing is clearly labelled.  Thank you.

Water bottles and snack
As in previous years, we encourage the children to bring water bottles (with their name on) to school so that they can drink water during the day.  Please remind your child to take their bottle home at the end of the day so that they can be washed for the next day.  
To encourage healthy eating, the school's Golden Carrot competition continues.  Children are encouraged to bring a healthy snack Monday – Thursday and to leave Friday as a treat day!  We have some children with nut allergies in the school. Please encourage your child to take in snacks that are not nut based. Thank you.
Term 1 Topic

[image: image3.jpg]


Our focus this term will be around developing useful skills for learning, life and work.  We will be using a book study of Roald Dahl’s Charlie and the Chocolate Factory as a basis to explore different issues/themes raised in his books, whilst developing children’s skills for life and work.  These may include issues such as different careers, exploring talents and skills and understanding mapping.

This promises to be an exciting topic as, not only will we be benefitting from a book study, but it will also give us the opportunity to explore issues that are raised and apply these to the children’s lives.
Dates for your Diary:
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Friday 26th August - Open Afternoon.  An informal opportunity to meet myself and see around the classroom.

· Thursday 29th September – Parents’ Evening – details and times to follow.
· Tuesday 4th October - Parents’ Twilight – 3.30pm.

Please always feel free to get in touch with me at school if you have any queries or concerns.  I look forward to meeting you soon and working together to support your child.

Thank you
Miss Leat[image: image2.wmf]
